
From:  Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/24/2018 02:11:43 PM

To:  John Fox <john.fox@lacity.org>

Cc:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Subject:  Caltrans

Attachments:  SAMBER18102414031.pdf    
 

Hi John, 

Welcome back from vacation! We received the attached Caltrans letter for the Hollywood Center project. Do you have some time
to chat about how we should respond? 

This version has some notes on it so let me know if you want a clean version and I can get that for you. 

Thanks! 

Heather Bleemers
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 847-3682
221 N. Figueroa Street, 13th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012

         

http://www.lacity.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
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